

主內親愛的台灣宣教基金會之友平安:

12-15-2014

聖誕佳節向您祝賀!本會的「乒乓短宣隊」在十一月底前往台灣的「希望之家」,將 愛帶給五十位家庭失能並受判刑的青少年。誠願神繼續帶領賜福,使聖子耶穌基督的 救恩臨到所有台灣同胞。

今年另一值得欣慰的是完成了神所啟示的「祈禱花園」。歡迎您及心靈需要的親友前 來祈禱並賞花散心。本會新辦公室即設在花園中,並免費開放給小團體集會用。(請參 同封中說明書)

謝謝您未嘗間斷的關心及支持,贊助本會持續推動台灣宣教並順利步入第八年。願上帝紀念您的愛心並賜福您全家。謹祝聖誕快樂 新年蒙恩

台灣宣教基金會會長楊宜宜牧師及所有董事同工 敬賀

Dear Friends of TMF in Christ,

12-15-2014

Greetings to you in this Christmas season and may this letter find you well! Our Ping-Pong Short Mission team went to Taiwan in November as scheduled to bring love and hope to 50 teenage inmates whose families were dysfunctional and could not offer them help. May God continue blessing them and the salvation of Jesus Christ come upon all the Taiwanese people.

Another accomplishment this year is the completion of "Prayer Garden." We welcome you or your friends, relatives or anyone who is in need to come to pray. Our new office locates at the garden as well and it is open for small groups to use (please see the attached brochure).

Thank you for your continuous caring and support to help us promote Taiwan mission and move toward the eighth year. May God remember your love for us and bless you all!

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to you!

President Rev. Eileen YiYi Chang, all Board Members and coworkers